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Subject: MJB Cannabis Store Rezoning

From: Alicia 
Date: June 15, 2020 at 12:30:28 PM PDT 
To: cityclerk@princegeorge.ca 
Subject: MJB Cannabis Store Rezoning 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I wanted to write a quick email in opposition to the rezoning and opening of a second cannabis 
store in College Heights on Domano Boulevard. I believe that one cannabis dispensary in the 
College Heights area should be sufficient. Two locations within a couple kilometres of each 
other seems unnecessary. The location to the high school, CHSS, also seems unfortunate. 
Although I understand that the dispensary would only sell to legal-aged adults, I also feel that 
proximity to our under-aged youth only further promotes the idea of cannabis use; in my opinion, 
I also believe students will find a way to access this resource regardless of the age limit. As a 
city, I believe we should look at considering developments that are needed, or not found, within 
a community; there are many other businesses that would be an asset to the college heights area; 
I believe we should look at promoting a new business or service to the area.  

Thank you for your time. 

Sent from my iPad 
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